Dear Athletic Booster,

I am very proud to announce that I was recently named to the Wisconsin Fastpitch Softball Coaches Association Senior All-Star team. This is quite an achievement, as I was selected to the team from players all over the state.

The All-Star games will be held on June 13, 2023, at Woodside Sports Complex in the WI Dells. Proceeds from these All-Star games will go to Special Olympics Wisconsin, they provide sports training and competition for nearly 10,000 athletes with cognitive disabilities in 18 different sports year-round.

All the players involved in this event need to raise at least \$300 in order to participate. Each player has a profile page on the WFSCA website as well as a spot in the game program. Below are the different donation levels that have been set up.

\$300: Advertiser - Full Rectangle Ad on Website, Listing & Logo in Program

\$200: Advertiser - Full Rectangle Ad on Website & Listing in Program \$100: Advertiser - Half Rectangle Ad on Website & Listing in Program

\$25-\$99: Sponsor - Listing on Website & Program

\$1-\$24: Booster - Listing on Website

It has been my honor to have played for our High School and community and it would be exciting to show the state of Wisconsin that our school and community supports its athletes! If you would like to be an All-Star game sponsor on my behalf, you can provide me with a check or go online to the WFSCA website located at WFSCA.org and make a donation on my behalf there.

CHECKS CAN BE MADE PAYABLE TO:

Wisconsin Fastpitch Softball Coaches Association (WFCSA)

WFSCA is a 501 (C) (3) non-profit charity.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me, or my high school coach. Thank you for supporting our schools' softball program, our community and Special Olympics Wisconsin.

Thanks again for your support,